
                                                                   Via Electronic Mail 

March 4, 2020 

                                            

To: Senate Committee on Human Services; [and many others]. 

 

Re: COVID-19 Planning and Support 

 

It would be prudent to request representative(s) from the Oregon State National Guard to be included in the 

COVID-19 Planning and Support. 

 

It is foreseeable, hospitals will be "over-run" with sick people. 

 

Military Field Hospitals and requisite Personnel might be required (hopefully not). 

 

Logistical support for the aforementioned Military Field Hospitals will be required if deployed. 

 

Military Police Units must also be considered in the discussions. 

 

Remember, the most "Vulnerable Population" are the taxpayers.  
                                                                                                                       Respectfully submitted,  

                                                                                                                          /s/ David S. Wall 
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/// 
/// 
 
 


